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In its decision of 26 November 2008, the European Commission gave its approval
until 31 December 2013 for the Finnish film support scheme with a total budget of
EUR 116 million.

The aim of the scheme is to support the development, production, distribution
and exhibition of Finnish films. Especially (arthouse) cinemas in remote rural
areas are said to be under considerable financial pressure and face closure
without state support. The aim of the scheme, which is to promote high quality,
diverse and original Finnish film production, is to be achieved inter alia by
promoting exports and holding film festivals.

The Commission considers the scheme to be compatible with the state aid rules
for supporting film production contained in the 2001 Cinema Communication and
with the rules for the promotion of culture and certain economic sectors and areas
under Article 87(3)(c) and (d) EC.

Communication from the Commission to Finland

http://ec.europa.eu/competition/state aid/reqgister/ii/doc/NN-70-2006-WLWL-en-
26.11.2008.pdf
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